
  

 

April 1, 2021 

Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
  

We hope that you are doing well and staying safe. 
  
In line with our University Calendar, the Latin Easter holiday will be observed from Friday, April 
2 through Monday, April 5 inclusive, and the Greek Orthodox Easter holiday will be observed 
from Friday, April 30 through Monday, May 3 inclusive. As such, no instructional activities 
(classes, tests, labs, etc.) will be held during these two periods. 

Kind regards, 
 
Office of the Registrar 
  

 

 


